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I suggest that it be recommended that none of the proposals regarding the Moore Park 
stadium and associated works should proceed in the absence of any business plan and 
when there is evidence that the cost of the works will exceed the promised return.  
 
We have already seen evidence in the T Cotter bridge that there is great waste of 
resources with no obvious benefit happening in Moore Park.  
 
That this government, which claims to be business-friendly should proceed in defiance of 
the evidence is disgraceful. Equally disgraceful is the lack of consultation with the local 
community and the lack of consideration of the needs of western Sydney as opposed to 
eastern  
 
Yours sincerely  
 


